## HIGH SCHOOL NEWS Class meetings during the 20 minute study period in the morning are becoming quite frequent at the school this year. Yesterday morning, the freshmen held a class meeting during this period and elected Roger

Whiteside captain of the class track team. All of the other classes have

already chosen track captains. Miss Margaret Taylor, the freshmen adviser, spoke to the students about the class dance which will be given in combination with the sophomores in about a month. Miss Taylor explained that the students could not

have a spread if they gave the dance in connection with the second year class, but that if they decided to give a dance closed to the rest of the school, they would be allowed to give a banquet. The students decided to give up the spread and have the dance with the sophomores open to

the other classes.

soon as possible.

terday afternoon at the close of school. The program contained readings and selections of Lincoln and St. Valentine, with the following people taking part: Lillian Shapiro, Anna Slonim, Katherine Ingalis, and John Shields. Up to the present, nothing has been

Another of the popular junior literary programs was presented yes-

done toward making arrangements for securing space for the entering freshmen in the chapel period. Prin-

cipal Young has been busy the last two weeks getting the senior credits

cleared up, but he gave out the information that it would be necessary to reseat the students in chapel, and that he would take the matter up as